
Comment of the Bureau for
reintegration policies regarding the
declarations voiced by Tiraspol

The Bureau for reintegration policies rejects the propagandistic declarations of Tiraspol
and reminds that the Transnistrian region benefits from the policies of peace, security
and economic integration with the EU, which are advantageous for all citizens.


